N°5 May 2019

Dear Parents,

Here is the 5th issue of the
newsletter for the Nursery

and Primary cycles.

ou'll find useful information THE CALENDAR
concerning the weeks leading Monday 29/04: back to school

up to the next holiday. Wednesday 08/05: Information meeting for P4 parents // School trip to
De Haan (Belgium) af 18.00 in the Salle des Fefes, Administrative building.

The pedagogical team

Thursday 09/05: please see Mr Frithiofson's communication dated
05/04/2019.

Monday 13/05: Information meeting for parents about the transition
Nursery/Primary. The families concerned will receive detailed information.

Saturday 18/05: School Fete

Monday 20/05: Information meetfing for parents about fthe fransition
P5/51. The families concerned will receive detailed information.

May: Parents of Nursery M2 pupils will be invited for an individual meeting with the class teacher.

SCHOOL TRIP

From 06/05 to 08/05 and from 08/05 to 10/05: the P2 classes will go to La Bresse (Vosges/France).

End of the school day at Primary // Reminder: the parents who come and pick up their child
have to go to the playground to collect their child. It is not possible to wait in the hall near
the guard.

Only the pupils having their yellow card are allowed to leave the Primary building alone.

MISCELLANEOUS

Reminder — Requests for permission of absence

In case of an absence during the week preceding or following a holiday period, a medical cerfificate will
always be required, even for less than 3 days (please see Memorandum for parents 2018-2019 published on our
website hitp://www.eel?2.eu/en/page/memorandum).

Phones at school
Please remind your child that the use of mobile phones at school is forbidden. If your child needs to bring a
mobile phone to school, please remind him/her that it should be turned off and placed in his/her school bag.



http://www.eel2.eu/en/page/memorandum

We noticed that some pupils own a connected watch. We draw your atfention on the fact that this equipment
does not seem suitable for Primary school pupils and can disturb their work af school.

Car Park
To ensure the safety of everyone, please follow the rules of good conduct and courfesy in the school car park.
Please make sure that you only park your car in the designated places.

Buses
If your child uses school fransportafion, please remind them regularly that it is obligatory fo use a seat belt. The
entire feaching feam will do the same.

May holiday dates: from Friday 24/05/2019 after school. Back to school on Monday 03/06/2019.




